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Matthew stein when technology fails

There's never been a better time to be prepared. Matthew Stein's comprehensive primer on sustainable life skills—from food and water to shelter and energy to first aid and crisis management skills—prepares you to embark on your path to sustainability. But unlike any other book, Stein not only shows you to live green in seemingly stable times, but to live in
the face of potential disasters, lasting days or years that come in the form of social upheavals, economic collapse, or environmental catastrophe. When technology doesn't cover the range. You will learn to start a fire and keep warm if you have been temporarily left homeless, as well as the basics of installing a renewable energy system for your home or
business. You will learn to find and sterilize water in the face of utility failure, as well as practical information to deal with water quality problems even when public tap water is still flowing. You will learn alternative healing techniques as suitable for an era of profit-based malpractice as situations of social calamity. Each chapter (a study of the risks to the status
quo; supplies and preparations for short- and long-term emergencies; emergency measures for survival; water; food; shelter; clothing; first aid, low-tech medicine and healing; energy, heat and power; metal processing; utensils and storage; low-tech chemistry; and engineering, machinery and materials) offer the same approach, describing self-confidence
skills in good and bad times. Completely revised and expanded-first edition was written pre-9/11 and pre-Katrina, when few Americans took the risk of social disruption in serious—when technology doesn't end on a positive, proactive note with a new chapter on Making the transition to sustainability that offers practical suggestions for changing our world at
the personal, community and global level. © 1996-2015, Amazon.com, Inc. or its affiliates There has never been a better time to be prepared. Matthew Stein's comprehensive primer on sustainable life skills—from food and water to shelter and energy to first aid and crisis management skills—prepares you to embark on your path to sustainability. But unlike
any other book, Stein not only shows you to live green in seemingly stable times, but to live in the face of potential disasters, lasting days or years that come in the form of social upheavals, economic collapse, or environmental catastrophe. When technology doesn't cover the range. You will learn to start a fire and keep warm if you have been temporarily left
homeless, as well as the basics of installing a renewable energy system for yours or business. You will learn to find and sterilize water in the face of utility failure, as well as practical information to deal with water quality problems even when public tap water is still flowing. Flows. learn alternative healing techniques just as suitable for an era of profit-based
malpractice in terms of situations of social calamity. Each chapter (a study of the risks to the status quo; supplies and preparations for short- and long-term emergencies; emergency measures for survival; water; food; shelter; clothing; first aid, low-tech medicine and healing; energy, heat and power; metal processing; utensils and storage; low-tech chemistry;
and engineering, machinery and materials) offer the same approach, describing self-confidence skills in good and bad times. Completely revised and expanded-first edition was written pre-9/11 and pre-Katrina, when few Americans took the risk of social disruption in serious—when technology doesn't end on a positive, proactive note with a new chapter on
Making the transition to sustainability that offers practical suggestions for changing our world at the personal, community and global level. If you really want to see how vulnerable you actually are in an emergency, turn off the main power switch at your home's electrical distribution panel for 72 hours; Feb. You're going to learn your shortcomings very quickly.
What let me go to this whole thing was a severe storm, Michigan winter, with strong snow, strong winds, and ice accumulation, which caused a large-scale power outage in my area for over 72 hours. We didn't have any electricity and couldn't travel safely because the roads were sno If you really want to see how vulnerable you actually are in an emergency,
turn off the main power switch to the electrical distribution panel of your home for 72 hours; Feb. You're going to learn your shortcomings very quickly. What let me go to this whole thing was a severe storm, Michigan winter, with strong snow, strong winds, and ice accumulation, which caused a large-scale power outage in my area for over 72 hours. We had
no electricity and we couldn't travel safely because the roads were snowy. I'm almost 60, a military veteran and retired marine engineering officer, still in pretty good health. My wife has secondary, progressive MS with limited mobility. Luckily, my house has a fireplace, I had some firewood, and a 5000W portable diesel generator with extra fuel. I went through
it, but if the power outage lasted more than a week, I would have run out of generator fuel. It opened my eyes. As a former repair officer on board the ship, it was my responsibility to manage and maintain ship operations safe and navigational, to maintain adequate spare parts and materials on board, affect repairs and manage ship resources, fuel, crew
overtime, and ship's budget. I started asking myself many questions: If there is no power, will I warm my house? Can I access clean drinking water? If not, where can I get it? How much and what types of food will I need in my pantry and cabinets for 3-6 months? I have extra extra bags/warm clothes, gloves, jackets/coats, hats, and sturdy shoes? What will I
need for washing, sanitation, cleaning and hygiene? What can I do if I am injured or ill and there is no ambulance/doctor/emergency medical facilities? What do I have for emergency lighting? Do I have spare batteries for flashlights, emergency lights and radios? Do I have matches, lighters and kindle to start fires for heating and cooking? Talking to
generators: Is my generator capable of a long-term emergency operation? Do I have enough fuel to run in the long run? Do I have a fuel stabilizer for long-term fuel storage? Are spare parts available for that brand and for that brand/model? Is it equipped with an AVR (Automatic Voltage Regulator)? Do I have a compatible backup? Is the generator without
brushes? If not, do I have spare brushes? Can I fix it if it breaks down? Do I have extra fuses for the generator? Do I have oil and oil/fuel/air filters for maintenance? Do I have a fuel injector repair kit, backup solenoids, backup inverter, backup electric starter, backup battery, backup circuit breakers, and other critical parts on hand to keep the generator
running and producing electricity in the long run? can I communicate if there is no land line or mobile/internet service? What can I do if I have a house fire, but there's no fire department? How many and what types of fire extinguishers should I have? will I cook and prepare the food? Do I have the means to protect and defend myself and my family if law
enforcement is not available and civil order collapses, with riots, robberies, running on grocery stores, gas stations, and banks? I can handle thieves and robbers? What types of goods and goods should I have for trade and barter? How much emergency money should I have in my hand? I have a rechargeable, battery-powered emergency radio to stay up to
date with the weather and what's going on? Do I have wide, functional and backup alarms with smoke and carbon monoxide? If I or a family member are taking prescription medications, do we have enough on hand for a long time? If I'm not ready, who can I use? How long will I be able to stay in my house? Where will I go if I have to move/evacuate? Will I
get there? Who of my neighbors can I trust? How well do I know them? and with what to cover a broken window or make temporary repairs to a leaking roof or a hole in a wall? Do I have the means to cut firewood and cut down trees and branches around my house? Tragically, most people in this country are completely unprepared and unprepared for long-
term sustainability (I don't like to use the word: survival) in the event of a disaster, a massive power outage with subsequent loss of public utilities, and the worst-case scenario: civil disorder. Most people don't even think about emergency preparedness until the last minute, or It's too late. This mentality alone will cost very well lives in a disaster. If you are
concerned about practicality, common sense, long-term durability, get this book. This is more of a manual than a book with a story, but covers a wide range of topics. The book is well thought out with illustrations and tables. I confess, I still haven't read the whole book from cover to cover. (I stopped at healing Yogi with Natural Energies) That aside, this book
provides sound, practical tips, ideas, and insight into food, water, and fuel storage methods and techniques, the best recommended long-term storage foods and their nutritional values, vitamin supplements, rainwater collection, off-grid and alternative electricity, building and building Faraday cages, low-tech medicine and first aid, trauma, gunshot wounds,
bleeding control, broken bones, shock treatment, setting up emergency medical/dental kits and recommended tools/consumables, birth and postnatal care, outdoor survival, terrestrial and celestial navigation, construction of ad hoc shelters, herbs and herbs, ways to build a smoke-free fire, keeping warm, keeping cool, improving morale (especially with
children) , essential hardware (nails, screws, fasteners), hunting, fishing, traps, identification of animal footprints, planting a garden, preservation of seeds and meat, how to manufacture and use a root cellar, cutting, splitting, stacking firewood, methods of dowsing water, making improvised filters of drinking water, digging wells, reading the weather,
recommended hand tools, garden tools, building materials and spare parts at their fingertips, food and resource conservation, crisis management, risk assessment, clothing repair, home security and protection methods, gasification, types of firearms, ammunition and recommended gauges/gauges and their hunting and self-defense effectiveness/ranges, files
and stones for sharpening knives and tools , long-term storage of pet food, is made coal, engineering, blacksmith, metallurgy, chemistry, etc. This book goes far beyond my original interests and needs, but still has a good measure to know information with a large, alphabetical index. A good companion to this book is Mosby's Paramedic Manual Revised.The
author's premise for the book is a possibility of a nationwide power network collapse due to a large carrington event, or HAND (High Altitude Nuclear Detonation) event over North America, which generates EMP (ElectroMagnetic Pulse), theoretically destroys digital electronic devices, (Surveillance control and data acquisition) devices, destruction of power
transformers, digital computers, mobile phones, car incapacitation, and closure of all electricity generation nationwide. Doom, wailing, and-End-Of-The-World-As-We-Know-It scenario aside, it's always a good idea to have an emergency plan and emergency handy with some emergency medical training where this time a disaster, an ice or heavy snowstorm,
or a tornado arrives at my door. I'm not preparing for terrorist attacks, EMP, or TEOTWAWKI, but after it says: It is much more preferable to have it and they don't need it than to need it and not have it. The more communities make contingency plans and put aside emergency food and supplies, the better these communities will be and are more likely to
recover faster and more fully from a disaster and help others in need. This book is well read. ... More... More
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